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     MEMO 

 

     To: London Advisory Committee on Heritage  
      

From: Kyle Gonyou, Heritage Planner 
 
     Date: June 5, 2017 
 
     Re: London Endowment Fund for Heritage  
 
 
At its meeting on Wednesday May 10, 2017, the London Advisory Committee on 
Heritage (LACH) recommended that,  
 

“London Community Foundation - Fund Statement for Year Ending December 
2016 That Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to research the feasibility of 
publishing individual grants given by the London Endowment for Heritage Fund in 
the future; it being noted that the London Advisory Committee on Heritage 
received a communication from L. Runciman, London Community Foundation, 
dated April, 2017, with respect to this matter.” 

 
Due to privacy concerns, the names, addresses, and grant amounts for individual 
property owners cannot be released. Instead, the London Community Foundation has 
provided the following reports on the granting activities of the London Endowment Fund 
for Heritage for 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016. Information that can be published publically will 
be posted on the London Community Foundation’s webpage for the London 
Endowment Fund for Heritage: http://www.lcf.on.ca/receive/london-endowment-
heritage-grant-program.  
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